
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

                    LONGSANDS LINK – 13th May 2022  
 
 

 

Another busy week in school including Year 6 

completing their SATs and looking forward to a 

number of exciting activities for their end of time 

with us. Everyone else in school is carrying on 

with their lessons and outside activities and are 

planning ahead to the Wonder Bee day next 

week where I know the children will be spending 

time outside observing, planting and 

making small class gardens. If you have any 

expertise you could offer, I am sure your class 

teachers would be happy to hear from you. Keep 

an eye on Seesaw so you can see what your 

teachers have planned for your children on that 

day next week. After half term you will find out 

who your child's teacher will be next year and 

transition plans will be shared with you. We still 

have a lot to do before then.  Also next term we 

have planned a children Queen's Jubilee party, 

an open afternoon, sports days and other 

activities. The PTFA are also planning lots of 

activities for us all to enjoy including a 

Jubilee picnic and school disco. Lots to look 

forward to and enjoy as the school year comes 

to an end. Have a lovely weekend and keep in 

touch. Mrs McKeown 

 
 

WELL DONE YEAR 6 
Mrs Worden would like to say a huge well 

done to all of the children in Year 6 for a 
fabulous week of trying their best, and 

having worked really hard applying 

themselves to their SATs tests this week.  
Moving forward, arrangements are being 

planned for the Year 6 end of year 
production. If any Year 6 children will not 

be in school for the last two weeks of the 
Summer term (as well as applying for term 

time leave via the normal process), please 

email either Mrs Worden, Mrs Eaves or  
Mrs Taylor then parts are not allocated to 

pupils who will not be in school. 
d.worden@longsands.lancsngfl.ac.uk 

j.eaves@longsands.lancsngfl.ac.uk 

a.taylor@longsands.lancsngfl.ac.uk 
 

 
 

RECEPTION:  ISLA 
YEAR 1:  MAX 
YEAR 2:  JEMIMAH 
YEAR 3:  JAMES 
YEAR 4:  HANNAH 
YEAR 5:  LILY 
YEAR 6:  ALL OF YEAR 6 

 

RECORDER CLUB 
After half term, recorder club will be starting on 
Tuesdays after school from 3.20pm to 4.15pm 

for children in Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4. 
Children will need to bring their own recorder 
with them each week. If your child would be 

interested in taking part please contact 
Mrs Eaves by email at 

j.eaves@longsands.lancsngfl.ac.uk 
 

NETBALL 
There will not be any Netball after  
school on Tuesday 17th May as  

Mrs Monks is away. The following week, on 
Tuesday 24th May it will be the last session for 

Year 6. All being well, netball sessions for Year 4 
and Year 5 will begin Tuesday 14th June. 

 

 
PLATINUM JUBILEE DAY  

When we return from half term on Thursday 
9th June we will celebrate the Queen’s Platinum 
Jubilee with our own ‘street party’ held on either 

the playground or school field. Children are 
invited to come into school in either red, white 
or blue clothes or dressed as Kings, Queens, 

Princes or Princesses. They are also welcome to 
bring in a snack and a drink to eat during the 
party, but please remember that we are a nut 
free school so please do not send snacks that 

contain any form of nut due to pupils with 
allergies in school. If anyone has any picnic 

blankets, please send them in on the day (but 
please make sure that these are named so that 

we can return them to the correct person 
afterwards). In the coming weeks, children will 

be learning about the significance of the 
Platinum Jubilee. If you have any memories of 
previous Jubilees, which you would be happy to 
share with the children, please send a message 

to your child’s class teacher via Seesaw. 
 

HEIGHT & WEIGHT CHECKS 
Further to the letters which were sent home 
 a few weeks ago, the school nursing team  

will be in school on Monday 16th May to carry 
out the height and weight checks for  

Reception and Year 6 Pupils. 
 

 
STEPHEN and GRACE 

 

 
RECEPTION:  ETHAN 
 YEAR 1:  CHARLOTTE 
 YEAR 2:  HASINI 
 YEAR 3:  ARIA 
 YEAR 4:  LOCHLAN 
 YEAR 5:  MARYAM 
 YEAR 6:  MAX C, MAX N, HARRY V & LUCAS 

 
 
 

DATES  

TO REMEMBER 
 

MONDAY 16th MAY 

 Reception and Year 6 
height and weight visit. 

 
 

TUESDAY 17th MAY 
 Rocksteady Music 

 NO Girl’s Netball  
 

WEDNESDAY 18th MAY 

 PNE Sports Session 
 Cross Country Competition 

at Greenlands Primary. 
 Baton Relay – School Field 

 

THURSDAY 19th MAY 
 Coach Gunn’s Sports Club 

8.00am - entry via external 
school hall door. 

 
 

 

FRIDAY 20th MAY 
 Dance with Sally 8am 

 World Bee Day  
 Year 2 Trip to ‘Bring Yer 

Wellies’ 
 Girl’s football with Mrs Buck  

 

 

LONGSANDS  
SCHOOL WEBSITE 

www.longsandscp.org.uk 
 
 

Have you updated your meal 

choices on ParentPay yet? 
 

SCHOOL LUNCH MENU 
WC 16/05/22 - WEEK 3 

 
 

ATTENDANCE 

Our target attendance is 96%. 
 RECEPTION: 95.60% 
 YEAR 1:  95.55% 
 YEAR 2:  93.94%  
 YEAR 3:  95.33% 
 YEAR 4:  94.73% 
 YEAR 5:  92.59% 
 YEAR 6:  96.08% 
 
 

                        

 
RECEPTION:  TOBY 
YEAR 1:  KIAAN 
YEAR 2:  ANUSHKA 
YEAR 3:  USMAN 
YEAR 4:  JAMIE 
YEAR 5:  AMELIA 
YEAR 6:  EMILY 

 

mailto:d.worden@longsands.lancsngfl.ac.uk


APPLICATION FOR TERM TIME LEAVE 

I wish to apply for leave of absence from school to be granted to: 

 

Name of Child: ………………………………………………..… Class: …………………………… 

Dates of proposed absence: 

From: …………………………………………………. To: ………………………………………………… 

Reason for Proposed Exceptional circumstances: 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………… 

Total Days Requested: …………… 

 
Parent/Carer Full Name(s) …………………………………………………………..… Date of Birth .……………. 

Parent/Carer Full Name(s) ……………………………………………………..……… Date of Birth .……………. 

Address: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Signature of Parent/Carer: ………………………………………………………………………. 

Signature of Parent/Carer: ………………………………………………………………………. 

Consequences for parents taking children on holiday in term time which are not 
authorised by school MAY result in a Penalty Notice of £120 per parent, per child being 

issued by the Local Authority. 

 

Longsands C.P. School 
Longsands Lane 

Fulwood 
Preston 

Lancashire 
PR2 9PS 

 
Tel: 01772 795676 

Email: office@longsands.lancsngfl.ac.uk 
 

 Headteacher: Mrs. S McKeown 
 

FOR SCHOOL USE ONLY 

Attendance % _________ 

Interview Offered to Parent/Carer?            Yes / No                     Date: ___________________ 

Authorised?  Yes/No __________              Headteacher               Date: ___________________ 

Parent informed by letter / text?               Yes / No                     Date: ___________________  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

GRIMSARGH CRICKET CLUB 
 
 
 

Grimsargh Cricket Club Juniors are still seeking new players to join 
their teams. With a fast paced set of fixtures coming up, they are 
looking to build on their under 10’s softball squad and under 11’s 
hardball Squad - Years 3 and above welcome. 
  
They are a small village based cricket club and training is now mixed 
days and times. 
  
If your son or daughter would be interested in getting involved then 
please get contact Steve on 07734 659094. 



 

 

FUNDA – HOLIDAY CAMPS MAY HALF TERM 

Use code PR22 for 20% off. 










